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The British Embassy is encouraging foreign residents to register on
the Padrón (a register of all the people living in a town). All residents
in Spain are required by law to do so and it brings benefits such as
voting rights and better public services.

Read more HERE

It’s also important for reasons that may not immediately be obvious.
Eg. EXPATS whose property was damaged in last month's fire in
Turre may not receive government compensation because they are not
registered on the padrón.

Read more HERE

http://ukinspain.fco.gov.uk/en/help-for-british-nationals/living-in-spain/padron
http://www.costa-news.com/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=3578&Itemid=121

